
   

 

 REQUEST FOR THANKSGIVING ASSISTANCE CAN BE EMAILED TO          

2BCMissionary@gmail.com  FROM OCTOBER 19TH TO NOVEMBER 11TH  

                                                 ***ONE REQUEST PER FAMILY*** 

         PLEASE INCLUDE NAME, ADDRESS AND WORKING PHONE NUMBER 

 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO HELP WITH THIS OUTREACH EFFORT, PLEASE PRAYERFULLY CONSIDER: 
 

• CASH OFFERING – can be given through GIVELIFY or mail Checks to the church. Add 
“Thanksgiving” to the Memo line. 

• PURCHASING GROCERY STORE GIFT CARDS – can be mailed or dropped off during church 
hours. 

• SPONSOR A FAMILY – email  2BCMissionary@gmail.com   
 
 

 
CONTACT ANY MISSIONARY MEMBER FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMAITON 
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